
From: Seniors Information <Seniorsinformation@gov.ab.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 2:20 PM 
To: Seniors Information <Seniorsinformation@gov.ab.ca> 
Subject: Recognizing Seniors' Week 2024 - Community Declaration 

For 38 years, the Government of Alberta has dedicated the first week of June to honour and recognize 
seniors for their invaluable contributions to our province. This year, Seniors’ Week is from June 3 to 9, 
and will be kicked off with a provincial launch event on June 3 in the Town of Banff.  

All municipalities, First Nations communities, and Metis Settlements are encouraged to officially declare 
Seniors’ Week to demonstrate your community’s support and to generate greater awareness of the 
importance of seniors in Alberta. 

To officially declare Seniors’ Week in Alberta, the declaration must be made by a senior official (i.e., 
Mayor/Reeve, Chief) of an Alberta community.  This is done at the community level, such as at a town 
council meeting. If your community does not have a declaration template, attached is a Community 
Declaration. Once your community has made the declaration, kindly notify us at 
seniorinformation@gov.ab.ca by May 31, 2024, so that we can recognize your community on our 
website. 

The Government of Alberta encourages communities, organizations and all Albertans to take the 
opportunity to recognize and celebrate seniors throughout Seniors’ Week. To learn more, please visit 
www.alberta.ca/seniors-week.aspx or email us at seniorsinformation@gov.ab.ca if you have any 
questions. 

Thank you. 

Ministry of Seniors, Community and Social Services 
Government of Alberta 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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